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February 29th, 2024 
 
Mr. Michael Ring, T.D., 
Constituency Office,  
Quay Street, 
Westport, 
Co. Mayo, 
F82 FT96. 
 
 

RE: PQ 7589/24 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health the original date provided to the HSE for the completion of the Ballyhaunis 
primary care centre; and if he will make a statement on the matter” 

 
 
Dear Deputy Ring   
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the 
matter and the following outlines the position in Primary Care. 
 
The original date provided for completion of the Ballyhaunis Primary Care Centre was October 2020. This 
was impacted by COVID-19 which ultimately resulted in the closure of the site for commercial reasons. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
_________________ 
Mary Warde 
Head of Primary Care Services 
Galway, Mayo & Roscommon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


